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Letter of support for the Pharo project

I, the undersigned,                                                   ,

with head office located at        

 
representing                  

in my capacity of                                        ,

recognise that Pharo (i.e., a free open-source Smalltalk inspired platform for industry and research) is important for the competitiveness of businesses and the development of the digital society.

I therefore recognise the importance, for public research, of being able to pursue experimentation in this field and build the appropriate infrastructures to do so.

In this context, the Pharo project allows partnerships between industrial players (both innovative SMEs and major companies) and participants from the world of public research.

To this end, public research players championing the Pharo project will, among other measures, be setting up a User and Industrial Partners Consortium, which will promote exchanges and interaction between industry and public research in the field of object-oriented programming. 
I believe that such a project will bring the best out of the combined efforts and resources of industrial and public research players and maximise the social and economic impact of its results.

In this context, I hereby declare my support to the Pharo project and, to this end, I would undertake to join the User and Industrial Partners Consortium, subject to the conditions for membership.

Signed in  

       on

